
School Lunch Program 

MOLS servers a nutritious and well-balanced lunch. The lunch menu is sent home monthly 

to each family. It is also published in the Morrison County Record and their website: 

www.mcrecord.com. It can also be heard on the local radio stations WYRQ and KLTF. 

Mary of Lourdes School Board establishes the cost of the meal for the students each year. It 

is necessary for those families wishing to qualify for free and reduced lunches to send in the 

application immediately at the beginning of the school year. the applications and further 

information are included in the Fall parent packs. All applications are kept confidential. you 

will receive notification when your application has been approved. If you do not hear from 

us within two weeks, please contact the elementary office at 632-5408 to verify receiving 
your application. 

Students who bring cold lunch may purchase milk. Charges are billed monthly along with 

tuition. 

 

Parents/Guardians are welcome to eat lunch with your child at school. The cost is 

established at the beginning of each school year. Please contact the school office by 9:00 

AM on the day of your planned visit. This is helpful in our lunch preparations. 

 

Each month an elementary class is invited to have lunch with their parent/s. Invitations are 

sent home with your child and are also noted on the monthly menu. 

 


